
 

AGENDA ITEM COVERSHEET 

PREPARED BY: Ed H. Parvin DEPARTMENT: Executive 

MEETING: Town Council 9/27/2022 Workshop 

SUBJECT:  Speed Limits on CBAN and CBAS 

  

BACKGROUND: 

Town Council requested staff assess the speeds on CBAN and CBAS.  After meeting with 
Wilmington MPO, Police and Fire and other Technical Review Committee members no issues 
were identified with the current speed limit.  Changing signs to show lower than 25mph will 
have limited to no impact on the current speeds seen on the streets. 

ACTION REQUESTED: 

Striping is being considered for CBAS which should limit drive aisle widths and, in turn, slow 
down traffic.  Additional on-street arrows and lane design will help clarify for the driver that 
CBAS is one way going south. 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
 
No action is recommended at this time.   
 


